
 

September 29, 2008 
Circular No. 45-2008

General Manager
Panama City

Reference: Staff in charge of Training or 
Human Resources.

Dear Manager:

So as to have a better coordination and communication in matters of technical 
training, the Superintendency of Banks has deemed convenient to ask you to 
tell us, through a printed note or through email  soporte@superbancos.gob.pa, 
in a term no greater than five (5) working days counted from the receipt of this 
circular, the name(s) and email address (es) of the staff appointed by the bank 
responsible for the Training or Human Resources area.

We  are  grateful  to  the  Manager  for  giving  the  staff  under  his  charge  the 
corresponding instructions for the fulfillment of this circular.

Without anything else in particular, we undersign.

Attentively,

Olegario Barrelier
Superintendent
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